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The Summer of Love 

The California Baseball League 

Gathering of the Tribes for a Human Be-in 

The 1st Big Game • The Grateful Dead House 

The Free Frame of Reference • The Chutes 

The Love Pageant Rally • The Diggers 

The Straight Theater • Communes 

Cranston & Keenan Queen Anne Victorians 

The Psychedelic Shop • The I. Magnin House 

The Old Nickelodeon • The Drogstore Cafe 

TUESDAYS and SATURDAYS ~ 
9:30 a.m. departure (approx. 2½ hours) 

$15 per person 
Pr ivate ahd Group Tours by Appointment 

RESERVATIONS & INFORMATION 

(415) 863-1621 

~ 



The Haight-Ashbury is where the hippie 
movement's heart was during the sixties. 
Come see why! It all happened here: the 
Human Be-in, the Digger feeds, the free 
Grateful Dead concerts, the Summer of 
Love, and much more. 

You will rediscover the neighborhood's 
forgotten history: the often-overlooked 
Victorian architecture and remnants of 
the Haight' s former life as a resort. 

Whether you are a flower child making a 
return pilgramage, or you have heard 
about the Haight but haven't yet experi­
enced it firsthand, you will find this 
walking tour fascinating! 

Under the streetwise tutelage of Haight­
Ashbury Flower Power Walking Tour 
guides, you will not only get all the 
gossip about this tie-dyed cradle of hippy 
culture, but will receive recommenda­
tions for enough fine bars, restaurants 
and memorabilia shops to fill a week of 
alternative sightseeing. 

Pam and Bruce Brennan 
P.O. Box 170106, San Francisco, CA 94117 
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